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Question No. 57 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 24 May 2006: 
 
In relation to the discussion paper released in December 2005 and the submissions received, can 
those submissions be provided? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 
  
The public submissions on the Extradition Review discussion paper 'A review of Australia's 
extradition law and practice' are available at www.ag.gov.au/extraditionandma.   
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